
 

Year 6 Newsletter Autumn 2  
Year 6 have had a fantastic start to the new school year are we are extremely pleased with their efforts so 

far. We have had a busy half term settling in and we look forward to the run up to Advent after a nice 

break. 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. Please come to school in your school PE kit on your PE days. 

Water bottles - Please make sure your child brings a water bottle to school each day. 

Clubs - Football club is on Wednesday lunchtimes (weather permitting) and chess club will be starting again on Tuesday 

lunchtimes. 

Homework – This will be set on a Friday and should be completed by the following Thursday. Homework will usually 

consist of a maths task, reading comprehension, punctuation/grammar activity and spellings. 

Reading - Please encourage reading at home as much as possible and make comments in reading records. Children can 

return their books to school when they have finished and will be given another one to take home.  

 

In class we will be reading:  

 

 

 

Dates to remember.          

Term dates – Monday 30th October – Thursday 21st December 

All Saint’s Day – Wednesday 1st November 
All Soul’s Day – Thursday 2nd November 

Buddy assembly – Thursday 2nd November at 2.30 
Author visit – Monday 20th November  
Flu immunisation – Wednesday 22nd November   
St Andrew’s Day – Thursday 30th November 
Advent service – Tuesday 5th December  
Y6 party day – Tuesday 19th December 
Feast Day of the Holy Family – Friday 22nd December  
                                                                                    

 Our Class Saint in Year 6 is St Josephine 

Bakhita. She lived by the Gospel value of 

Humility. 

 

 

 

 


